
June 2023

Dear Silver Creek Families,

The Board of Education has contracted with me and my associates to conduct an audit on
Student Support Services in your school district. We are very interested in your thoughts, ideas,
and feedback around these critical services for students. As always, the school district is
looking for ways to further develop a positive school culture for staff and students and to serve
its school population well.

In order to obtain your feedback we will be offering a focus for you to utilize.
The Focus Group Meeting will be held on Monday, June 12, 2023 at 5:00 pm in the Auditorium.
Please attend if you are available.

For those of you unable to attend or if you would like to share information, you may reach me on
my cell phone at (716)581-3943 to speak with me or to schedule an appointment.

We value your insights and opinions. We look forward to hearing from you.
Truly yours,

Danielle M . O’Connor
Educational Consultant




